
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 20, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Goodbye 
 
To All of My Active Patients:  
 
After over 40 years of practicing reproductive endocrinology and infertility, I will be 
retiring from IVF Florida at the end of the year.  I plan to continue teaching at Florida 
International University but will no longer have an active clinical practice.  I am 
committed to ensuring as smooth a transition as possible for your continued care at IVF 
Florida.  Please contact the office if you would like to schedule an appointment to 
review your treatment plans prior to my retirement.   
 
It has been a sincere honor and pleasure taking care of you. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Steven J. Ory, M.D. 
 
 


